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There is already in place on the federal level a highly restrictive and in-depth process 

for licensure to sell firearms. Any efforts by the state of Oregon to set up its own 

licensing standards and processes to license firearms dealers would at best be 

redundant and at worst an unnecessary strain on the states already thin budget.  


